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Technical Notice                         18-001 
  

 
TO:  Montréal Exchange (MX) Participants 

FROM: Technical Help Desk 

OBJECT:  REMINDER - External Point of Presence (POP) Decommission 

DATE: January 19th, 2018 

 
 

As a follow-up to technical notice 17-004, this notice serves as a reminder of the forthcoming Secaucus 
(NY2), Chicago (CH1) and London (LD5) external POP connectivity decommissioning, slated for January 31st, 
2018. 

In an effort to ensure as smooth a transition as possible, we invite you to share your migration plans with 
any of the contacts listed below and remind you that we are available to assist with any migration questions 
or concerns you might have. 

Please communicate with: 
 

Mark Bourcier 
MX Market Access Account Manager 
mark.bourcier@tmx.com 
Local: 514-871-3581 

 
Giancarlo Percio 
Manager Client Onboarding & Market Technology 
giancarlo.percio@tmx.com 
Local: 514-787-6484 

 
OR 
 

Technical Help Desk 
Toll-free: 1 877 588-8489 
Local: 514-871-7872 
samsupport@tmx.com 

 
We thank you for your cooperation. 
MX Technical Help Desk 
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